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 SUNDAY 31 DECEMBER 2017  PRAYER MINISTRY 

If you would like 
someone to pray with 
you, please come to the 
front of the church at the 
end of the Service 
 
PRAYER CHAIN 

If you have an urgent 
prayer request, please 
text it to 07590 664819 
 
You are very welcome to 
join us to pray before our 
Sunday Services at 0930 
and 1745 in the Vicar’s 
Office 

 
@church_htr 
 
 
We have an HTR 
Facebook group; 
just search Holy 

Trinity Richmond to join it. 

 1000 
 
 
1830 

All Age Morning Service - Keith Nurse 

God is among us (John 1:14-18) 
 
Evening Service - Nico Marais 

Those who trust in the Lord (Isaiah 40:27-31) 

 

 MONDAY 1 JANUARY 2018  THURSDAY 4  

  
 
 

  0730 Prayer Meeting  

 TUESDAY 2  FRIDAY 5  

  
 
 

  0915
1530 
 

Oasis 
Prayer for the Nations 

 

 WEDNESDAY 3  SATURDAY 6  

 1130 
 
 

Morning Prayer - Hugh Dunlop 
 

    

 NEWCOMERS  TODAY - MORNING 
 

 

Welcome to Holy Trinity! Please do introduce 
yourself and fill in one of our Welcome Cards. 
We look forward to meeting you 

 

For those with children aged 0-3 the Christ Church Room (next to the kitchen) will be 
open if you wish to use it 

 

 REACHING OUT WITH GOD’S LOVE AND POWER 
 HELPING ONE ANOTHER LIVE FOR JESUS 

Please stay with your children until they are settled in to their groups. 
Please collect your children as soon as the Service has finished 
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  GETTING INVOLVED 

 Congratulations to David and Rachel on the safe arrival of James Randle Cooke, born on 18 December, weighing 7lb 0oz 
 
Kate, Johnny, Connor and Ben Patterson would like to thank the many people who’ve shown them love and kindness in recent weeks. They’ve 
appreciated this hugely. Kate is especially grateful to the women at November’s Staycation event who knitted her a blanket, which she has been 
snuggling under! 
 
Richard Cheetham, Bishop of Kingston, will be preaching at our Morning Service on Sunday 7 January 
 
We are having a special Church Day together on Saturday 3 February 2018! Please book the date in your diary 
 
Hannah Helm, our hard working intern, is saving to meet the costs of her trip to Uganda (Karis Kids and St Peter's Church Wandegeya) with other 
members of our church in February 2018. She would be very grateful for any financial support. Please speak to Keith Nurse if you can help 
 
The Passion Richmond returns on Good Friday, 30 March 2018. If you would like to be involved in any way, please e-mail 
thepassionrichmond@gmail.com 
 
Would you like the opportunity to spend time helping at the Karis Kids Camp in August 2018? The visit will include time with our link church and 
time to visit families, and is always lots of fun. The overall cost (flights, accommodation at Namirembe guesthouse before and after the Camp and a 
contribution to travel and food while at Camp) is around £1,000. Please talk to Becky Edwards before the end of January if you are interested in 
going. There are also flyers on the Welcome Desk 
 
The church in Kampala, Uganda and Karis Kids would like us to find supporters for a desperately needy family living in the Kampala slums who 
have been attending St Peter’s Church. The total cost is £62 per month (as long as Gift Aid can be claimed on contributions - slightly more if not), 
and can be shared between a group of supporters. This support will enable them to provide food and health care for the family, and to send their 
children to school. If you would like to be involved please speak to Becky Edwards 
 
A couple are looking for a small property to rent (one room, bathroom and kitchen) from the beginning of February. If you think you can help with 
this, please speak to Keith Nurse 
 
Please save your Christmas stamps and place them in the Leprosy Mission Box, on the left hand corner on the Welcome Desk 
 
We have gathered a large collection of food containers under the Welcome Desk that need to find their way back to their owners! Please take 
any that belong to you 
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